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English  

Our story this half term is Rosie’s Walk, the children will use the 
story to develop language and communication around positional   

language as well as engaging in listening to familiar stories.  

The children will learn how to use picture cues when sharing a 
book,  begin to anticipate key events and important phrases and 

derive some meaning and understanding from books.  

In our writing we will focus on mark making with meaning, for    
example, writing our names or initial letter of name and key words 

from the story. To support writing we will be introducing Write 
dance, this will focus on the movements for writing.  

 

 

Teacher: Kirsty 

Learning Support: Emma, Anton & 
Courtney 

Care Assistants: Kayleigh & Jackie  

Wider curriculum  
Science—We will focus on a range of animals and learn about their home , will group animals by their habitat and learn how they survive in 

their environments. 
 

Geography– We will Exploring human and physical features in our environment, this will  involve taking a closer look at buildings such as            

supermarkets, schools and factories.  

 

Music—The children will work on rhythm. We will work together to compose a rhythm, first, using our body and then with the use of                   

instruments .  

Sports club  

Tuesday 3:00pm-4:00pm 

 

Maths  

In Maths, we will continue to use rhymes to encourage 
counting and learning the sequencing of numbers . 

Through modelling the children will begin to use their 
fingers to count.  

In shape, space & measure we will be working on       
comparing size of objects by matching, using positional   
language to place objects in, on & under and identifying 

2D shapes  

 


